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Vision 
To champion and rejoice in those we serve, creating an environment  

where excellence is achieved and potential fulfilled 
 

Theme for the week: Courage 
‘Be strong and courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged,  

for the Lord your God will be with you wherever you go.’ 
Joshua 1:9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Autumn Term 2021 – Year 6 

 

         

 

Listed below are the topics covered this term by your child’s class. We hope you find the information 

helpful. 

 

English We have been reading the book The Viewer by Shaun Tan. In English, we have 

been writing recounts as a diary and also are looking at Free Verse Poetry. 

Maths Solving problems using addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. 
Using estimation to check answers to calculations. Identifying common 
factors, common multiples and prime numbers.  

Science We have been investigating looking at irreversible and reversible changes. We 

have conducted an experiment with separating mixtures. We will also be 

looking at ‘Electricity’. 

Art and Design We have been looking at ‘The Eye’ by Escher, using this as a stimulus we 

have been working on our shading skills and sketching an eye using the same 

techniques as the artist.  

Religious 

Education 

Understanding Christianity.  We are looking at reasons why Christians believe 

God is worth worshipping and how this can be shown.   
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PSHE Internet Safety – We are learning how to take responsibility for ourselves 
online and understanding how to evaluate sources we find and evaluate the 
level of risk it poses.  

Physical 

Education 

Fitness and Football 

Computing In computing, we are looking at the world wide web and understanding how 

to navigate around it.  To show our skills in this area we have created a 

PowerPoint with hyperlinks to share with others in class. 

MFL We have started speaking Spanish this term.  We are learning how to greet 
people, ask people what their name is, say our own name and let people 
know how we are feeling. 

 

Please make sure your child reads at home every day and learns their times tables and weekly 

spellings, preferably with an adult.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs Barnes, Mrs Walledge and Mrs Woolerton 

                                         

 

 

 

 


